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Moose season extension (October 2-6, 2023) in Game Management Units 21D and 24D  
 

(Galena) – The Alaska Department of Fish and Game is announcing the 5-day extension of the State of Alaska 
moose hunting season in Game Management Units 21D and 24D. This season extension opens one minute 
after midnight October 2, 2023 and closes at 11:59 pm on October 6, 2023. The bag limit is one bull.  
 
Alaska residents, excluding CM300 participants, who have not already harvested a moose this regulatory year 
qualify for this hunt. To participate, hunters must possess a valid 2023 Alaska state hunting license, and state 
registration permit RM832, RM834, or RM838 as appropriate for the registration permit hunt areas described in 
the Alaska Hunting Regulations for those fall hunts. The RM832, RM834, and RM838 permits will be available 

online at http://hunt.alaska.gov, and from vendors in Units 21D and 24D, at the ADF&G Regional Office in 
Fairbanks or the Galena Area office. Hunters who obtained RM832, RM834, or RM838 earlier this fall do not 
have to obtain a new registration permit and can hunt with the one they were issued earlier this year, provided 
they have not reported. 
 
For the RM832 and RM834 hunts, one antler must be cut through the middle of the palm at the kill site and the 
upper half of one antler must be surrendered to ADF&G or designated representative. 
 
All hunters (successful, unsuccessful, did not hunt) are required to report no later than October 15, 2023. The 
permit report can be completed online (http://hunt.alaska.gov) or return the completed permit report card to the 
vendor that issued the permit, the ADF&G Galena Area Office, or the ADF&G Fairbanks Regional Office. 
 
For additional hunt or permit information contact Glenn Stout at 907-459-7218. 
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